
Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

October 30, 2012 
Attendees: Diane Miller, Bobby Doyon, Tina Peladeau, Laura Cordani, Marybeth 

Karsok, Tony Cordani, Bill Karsok, Caroline Fitzpatrick 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm. 

 Minutes:  

o Laura made a motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting. Motion 

was seconded by Tina and unanimously approved.  

 

 Treasurers Report: 

o Tina reports a balance of $22,365.89 with two bills outstanding from the 

Tiger Open. 

 Votes: 

o A motion was made by Bobby, seconded by Ed and unanimously 

approved to pay $8 per player plus 2 coaches for a total of $64 for dinner 

at Blackstone National for the DVC Golf Championship (electronically 

10/5/2012). 

o A motion was made by Bobby, seconded by Marybeth and unanimously 

approved to pay greens fees for practice round at green Hill for those 

golfers (7) participating in districts for a total of $105.00 (electronically 

10/13/2012).   

o A motion was made by Marybeth to make a donation to The Diabetes 

Center in memory of Philip Quinn. Seconded by Laura and unanimously 

approved (electronically 10/15/2012). 

o A motion was made by Bill, seconded by Ed to pay half the fee for 

practice rounds at Red Tail for the 6 golfers and 1 alternate who will play 

in the State Tournament for a total of $262.50 (electronically 10/24/2012). 

o A motion was made by Bobby, seconded by Marybeth and unanimously 

approved to pay $20.00 for each of the varsity soccer coaches to attend the 

CMASS All Stars for a total of $40.00 (electronically 10/28/2012). 

o Coach Mac will be reimbursed for training videos previously voted on. 

o Marybeth was reimbursed $39.72 for postage and thank you cards for 

Tiger Open. 

o Bobby was reimbursed $45.00 for Middle School Cross Country meet fee. 

o A motion was made by Tony, seconded by Laura and unanimously 

approved to purchase a Harbinger Aps12 Sound System for $360.00. This 

is the sound system that was borrowed from Millbury for field hockey and 

soccer senior nights. Bill will purchase at the Guitar Center.  

o The need for new soccer and field hockey goals and nets was discussed. 

Goals and nets are in very poor condition. Bobby will research and 

discussion will continue at the next meeting. 

o Bill discussed a proposal forwarded to Mr. Maines and the school 

committee for signage at the two entrances of the cross country course. 

Boosters would like to mark the entry points and at the same time 



acknowledge the efforts of Bobby Doyon and Ottis Johnson who worked 

tirelessly to complete the course.  

 

 Membership 

o We have 23 memberships to date. 

 

 Basketball Concession 

o We will encourage students to sign up for community service hours 

working the concession stand at the Winter Sports meeting. Zach Cullen 

will be managing the stand as his senior project.  

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 8:10pm 

Next Meeting: November 27, 2012 @ 6:30pm at DHS 

Respectfully submitted: Marybeth Karsok     10/31/2012 


